
24th January 2014 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Next week we are off on an adventure to explore the Antarctic. To 
help us really live the experience we would love it if the children 
could come to school on Monday and Tuesday dressed in  
‘Antarctic Explorers’ costume. 
 
We will be thinking about Scott and Amundsen’s journeys to the 
South Pole which happened 100 years ago so if you could try to 
make the costumes appropriate for that time period even better! 
Also, to help us recreate the expeditions of these two incredible 
men, if you have any exploration equipment (compasses, toy 
binoculars, toy telescopes, camping cutlery/crockery, sleeping 
bags) please send it in. Also, we need sledges, huskies, penguins 
and seals (but no polar bears). 
 
All the items which come to school need to be named and in a 
rucksack or bag. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
The Year 2 team. 

 
 

 


